
For the LORD has chosen Zion; He has desired it for His dwelling place: 
This is My resting place forever; Here I will dwell, for I have desired it.

Psalm 132:13, 14

Honor Israel
    Join us as we

Sunday, May 6, 2018   •   Iyar 21, 5778   •   6 P.M.



Due to limited seating,  
Please RSVP by April 29
412.372.8466
Or contact Jeff and Arlene Berg 
412.824.1279

4518 Northern Pike
Monroeville, PA, 15146

Patrick Neff,
Church and Field  

Ministries Director,  
The Friends of Israel

Stuart V. Pavilack
Executive Director,  

Zionist Organization 
of America: Pittsburgh

Our charity this year is The ZOA Tolerance Education Program.
The ZOA Tolerance Education Program takes over 500 Pittsburgh Public School  
10th graders, who have studied the Holocaust, to the United States Holocaust  
Memorial Museum in Washington, DC. Seeing the artifacts in the museum  
reinforces the horrors of hatred and racism. It is hoped the students will use  
this information to be more understanding of others, and help make them  
better individuals, neighbors, employees and leaders.

The ZOA is directly impacting the lives of PPS students in life changing ways.  
David May-Stein, Pittsburgh Public Schools

Checks can be made payable to “Grace Baptist Church” and put  
“ZOA Honor Israel” on the memo line or on the church envelope.  
You can also donate online at gracemonroeville.org.

Evening will Include:
• �Prayers for the Welfare  

of the State of Israel and  
the IDF Soldiers

• �Special Israeli music by  
the Friends of Israel  
Worship Team

• �Light Refreshments  
(kosher) will be served  
after the program

RSVP
Join us as we celebrate Modern Israel’s 70th Birthday!


